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So Many  Fish…...So Little Time 

Fish Tales from Your President’s Perspective. 

Paul Lorson
President

Oh what a beautiful fall day today has been.  I am writing this from Vail Lake KOA. 

It's kind of funny as you can’t get to the lake from inside the campground (legally 

that is) and there are no fishermen staying here this weekend. That is because all 

500+ spots are filled with Halloweeners.  Almost every site is decorated in some way 

and they have many events and play areas for the kids. Saturday night there will be 

thousands of kids, young and old, trick or treating. It is amazing and can be a 

madhouse. Not what you would call a relaxing evening but quite the show.  Yes, our 

site is decorated as a graveyard - our motto is “we can’t wait for you to join us”. 

 

Where we live is truly a blessing, we have so many fishing and camping 

opportunities within a couple hours or less. Beautiful beaches, majestic mountains, 

awesome meadows, the ocean, deserts and lakes all waiting for us to visit 

them.  November is a fishtastic month to be a Senior Angler. 

 

I am still enjoying the catch from September, and October that  I was lucky enough 

to be part of.  My smoker has been busy with trout, various ocean bass, rockfish, 

and Bonita. Tried a few new recipes, a couple of which are keepers and baked 

some catfish to perfection.  Now I need to fill my freezer again.   

 

The club will be at Santee Lakes for opening day of trout season there.  It’s so close 

you should come and join us for a few hours or days.  

 

Planning and prep is in full swing for our annual Holiday Party on December 7.  It 

looks like another fantastic evening of food, entertainment, and fun.  Make your 

reservations at the meeting. I hope to see you all there. 

 

If you have any outings planned let us know how they go. I will be in the desert 

Veterans day weekend and hope to hit a couple of my favorite fishing spots. Golf 

course ponds and the All American Canal. Maybe I’ll stop by my old stomping 

grounds of Weiss Lake and Red Hill Landing on the Salton sea.   
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PROGRAMS 

Bill Modi 
Programs 

Fish Tales from Your President’s Perspective. 

Paul Lorson 
President 

For Thanksgiving, after one family gathering here in Escondido we will be packing up the turkey and heading 

to Borrego Springs for the other family get together. As you can see November can be a busy camping and 

fishing month. 

 

In our planning for next year, I would love to hear your thoughts about camping/fishing outings both 

freshwater and saltwater.  Since the ocean bite is expected to continue, we will need to be setting up our 

charters as soon as possible. Let Gerry Graf know what your preferences are and you can let any board 

member know where you want to go camping. 

 

Remember our meeting will be on the third Friday this month November 18, due to the Veterans Day holiday 

on the 11th.  Have a wonderful November and see you all at the meeting and Santee Lakes 

November Speaker: Walt Bailey 

Pacific Coast Bait and Tackle, Oceanside, CA 

 

Walt will share several colorful fishing stories and describe his full-

service bait and tackle shop. 

  

Pacific Coast Bait & Tackle proudly serves anglers of all types. Whether you are fishing locally, on long-range 

boats, or at some distant destination, saltwater or freshwater, career fisherman or just getting started, Pacific 

Coast Bait and Tackle has what you need for your next big catch! 

  

• Services—A wide variety of services are offered including California fishing and hunting licenses, 

Mexican fishing licenses, custom rod building, rod repairs, and reel repair & service. 

  

• Bait—One of the largest selections of fresh and frozen bait available in Southern California.  

 

• A large selection  of Lures, Lines, Reels and Rods  

 

•  The latest in fishing accessories including apparel, head-ware, boots, gaffs, knives, tackle boxes, storage 

& transport containers, harnesses & rod belts. 
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CLUB EVENTS 
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We hope you’ll join us in kicking off the holiday season with our annual Awards Banquet and Holiday Party.  

You can sign up at the meeting and/or contact Betty Allen at 858-485-6926 or Karen Taylor at  

760-518-2557 with questions or to sign up.   
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FRESHWATER 

HOOK, LINE AND SINKER                                                                                                                                                                        NOVEMBER  2022 

 

Santee Lakes – November 6-10, 2022 

Wagon Masters: Tony and Monique Smock  

We’ll have pictures and hopefully a great fish report in next months issue. 

 

Puddingstone Lake  -  January 8-12, 2023   

Wagon Masters:  Al and Colleen Wilson 

 

We are just starting to plan this trip and hope that some of you will be interested in trying this new, for us, 

location. More information will follow.  

 

Lake Morena - February 12-17, 2023 

Wagon Masters:  Bob and Karen Taylor 

This lake has been very good to us in past years, with some very big fish caught.  We will have use of the 

Pavilion again, which is a wonderful place to gather and stay warm, if we have at least 10 rigs registered.  The 

price is $33.00 per night. These days, that’s a bargain.  

 

We will begin signups for both of these outings at Lake Santee and continue them at the November meeting.  

                                                                                                            Keep fishing,  

 

 

 

It’s been a pleasure being the Saltwater Vice President for 2022.  the one trip we did manage to schedule and 

fill on the Pronto was a great success. Everyone went home with a good sized bag of fish.  Hopefully, in 2023, 

we can schedule and fill more than one trip. 

Saltwater fishing had a pretty successful season. Those of you who went on Oceanside or Rancho Bernardo 

trips had some top notch fishing.  Blue fin tuna were plentiful and the dorado at the end of the season were 

amazing. I hope that many of you had a chance to experience that fishing. 

As most of you know, I schedule side trips to Alaska each summer to fish for salmon and halibut as well as 

other species. We have a few spots available on our June trip to Sitka and possibly one or two spots on our 

August trip to Ketchikan. Give me a call or send me an email if you are interested. 

 

 

UPCOMING CAMPOUTS 

Al Wilson 
Freshwater Vice President 

SALTWATER  

Gerry Graf 
Saltwater Vice President 
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Al Wilson
 Freshwater Vice President

Cheryl Brandstrom 
On-Shore Chairperson 

OUR CATCHES 

LARGE FISH 2022 
 
Class I Freshwater: Bob Taylor   -  4 lb. 8 oz.  Rainbow Trout 
 
Class II Freshwater:  John Tester  -  7lb. 6oz. Rainbow Trout 
 
Class I Onshore Fishing:  Cheryl Brandstrom  -  .82 lb. Corbina 
 

Joann Jauert 
Sunshine 

 

ON-SHORE FISHING  

I want to apologize for not planning outings for the last couple of months. Between having Covid and some 

other personal things (watching my Grandson full time right now), I just haven’t had time. Imagine that,  retired 

and no time.  

Anyway, I hope to be freeing up a few more days a week after the first of the year and start us up in March 

again. If any of you want to plan an outing, please feel free to do so and let me know so I can have KT 

send a message out to the club. 

Happy Thanksgiving to all and see you at our next meeting and of course, after the Holidays. 

If you have any  questions or suggestions please feel free to give me a call, text, or e-mail. 

 

SUNSHINE 

DID YOU KNOW 

We received sad news this month. Lee Wood, who served as our President in 2001, passed 

away October 23 in Virginia, where he was living with his daughter.  There may be a service 

here some time in the future. 

Roy Roque, who was a member of our Board of Directors, passed away on October 12. Our sympathy to 

both families for these men who gave their time and commitment to this club. 

that Veterans Day was originally call Armistice Day?  

November 11 marks the 11th hour of the 11th month of 1918 when an armistice between Germany went 

into effect, ending World War I. 
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Gary Beckman 
Community Events 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS 

DIXON LAKE/KIWANIS TROUT DERBY 

The Dixon Lake /Kiwanis/City of Escondido Fishing Derby will be on December 2, 3, and 4.  Volunteer signups  

will be mainly at the next club meeting , which is only two weeks before the derby, so please make plans NOW 

to help the club and the derby,  

  

Kiddie Pond construction will be on Monday November 28 from 3 to 5 pm, with stocking on Thursday, 

December 1st from 11am to 1 pm.  The stocking is a blast to see! 

 

The derby will be from 6 am to 5 pm on Friday and Saturday and from 6 am to 4 pm on Sunday.  The club 

should have 3 people on site for the derby (multiple shifts) and 5 people for the kiddie pond, usually 2 to 3 

hours in the morning and 2 to 3 hours in the afternoon. 

  

The Senior Angler members really step up for this event: sometimes time slots have lots of people and 

sometimes our staffing is a little light. To help even out the load, please reserve a spot to help by emailing me 

at(gwbeckman@gmail.com) or signing up at the next Angler meeting. 

Submitted by Tony  Smock 

ON THE LIGHT SIDE 

mailto:gwbeckman@gmail.com
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MEMBERSHIP 

FISHING FOODIES 
 

The winner of the Fishing Foodie card to Board 

and Brew was Betty Allen. She was very excited 

about the win.  

 

We had a good sized group attend lunch 

and the staff was very helpful setting up 

tables for us. All enjoyed their large 

sandwiches and salads. 

 
Our Fishing Foodie gift card for November will be to The Olive 

Garden in Escondido. We hope you will join us. 

 

Linda Perdue 
 Membership Director 
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October 
OPPORTUNITY 

DRAWING WINNERS 
 

Jim MacIssac 
Betty Allen 
Hank Skaja 

Jerry Watanabe 
Larry Ayo 

Cindy Bruemmer 
Paul Lorson 

11/07 Betty Allen 

11/11 Pat Jessup 

11/11 James Grauer 

11/15 Jimmy Eghaneyan 

11/16 Dave Gehrke 

11/17 Jerry Watanabe 

11/26 Shirley Loader 

11/28 John Jessup 

11/28 Dave Miller 

11/28 Charles Ogilvie 

11/01 Larry & Sharon Ayo 

11/04 John & Linda Perdue 

11/11 Bill & Karen Kirchnavy 

11/29 John & Pat Jessup 

We will be collecting dues starting at the November meeting and ending at the January 13, 2023 

meeting. We will be publishing a new up-to-date SAE Directory. With a new Directory it is important 

that all your information is current. Please check your information as you enter the meeting. There will 

be a form that you can fill out if you have any changes such as address, e-mail, phone number etc. You 

may change your photo also. 

 Dues are $15.00 per year and payable before January 13, 2023. If you do not have e-mail and require 

a mailed newsletter the dues are $25.00 ($10.00 to help with mailing and printing costs). Pay at the 

meeting by check or cash. Please make checks out to Senior Anglers of Escondido. If you want to mail 

your checks, please send to Linda Perdue,  905 Carriage Dr, San Marcos, CA 92069. Please include 

updated information with payment so that the Directory can be corrected.  
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  “FISH AND PLAY THE SENIOR ANGLER WAY” 

Senior Anglers of Escondido 
Mailing address and meeting place: 

 

Park Avenue Community Center 
Home of Escondido Senior Center 

c/o Senior Anglers of Escondido 
210 PARK Ave. 

Escondido, CA 92025 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2022 

HOOK, LINE AND  SINKER                                                                                                                                                                             NOVEMBER 2022 

 9/9 Board and General Meetings—Turner Sporting Goods Turner 

 9/10 Grape Day Festival Community Event 

 9/18-25 June Lake Campout Freshwater Camping 

 9/19 Rancho Bernardo  Anglers Charter Trip Saltwater  

 9/29 Saltwater Trip on the Pronto  Saltwater  

 10/9-13 Pinezanita/Cuyamaca Campout—Cancelled Freshwater Camping 

 10/14 Board and General Meetings                            

 10/19 Rancho Bernardo  Anglers Charter Trip Saltwater  

 11/6-10 Lake Santee Campout Freshwater Camping 

 11/11 Board and General Meetings  - Pacific Coast Bait and  

* 12/2-4 Escondido Kiwanis Trout Derby Community Event 

 12/7 Awards Banquet and Holiday Party Club Event 

 12/9 Board Meeting for 2022and 2023 Board of Directors  

*      New or changed 
**    Not a club sponsored event 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 2022 
* 1/8-12 Puddingstone Lake     Freshwater Camping 

* 1/13 Board and General Meeting  

* 2/12-17 Lake Morena Freshwater Camping 
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